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Don Lee <donlee05@gmail.com> Tue, Dec 27, 2016 at 7:11 PM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org

Dear Mr. Adam Lid,

This is regarding the issue of parkway parking. Please use this correspondence for the official record.

My name is Don Lee and am currently living in Westlake, between Beverly Blvd and 6th street, close to the the bridge 
where 1st and 2nd streets merge. A couple of months ago, I noticed that people were starting to park their cars on the 
sidewalk and ever since, every open area is now being used as a parking space. I believe it has had a very negative 
impact on our neighborhood. In the evenings, our neighborhood looks like a parking lot. Sidewalks are being damaged 
and all the plants on the side areas have been killed. I even noticed yesterday that one owner had re-fertilized the side 
area to bring back the grass but somebody had driven over it and destroyed all the work put in by that owner.

I know that parking is very difficult in our neighbor but there has to be a better way in dealing with this.

Thank you for your time.

Regards,

Don Lee
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